
 
               A.M.D.G. 

         CRESCENT COLLEGE COMPREHENSIVE S.J. 
              DOORADOYLE, LIMERICK V94 W6W8   

 

Agreed Report – Wednesday 16th October 2024 

Board of Management Meeting 
 

 

Minutes 

The minutes of the August meeting were reviewed and signed by the Chair of the 
Board. 

Matters arising and Correspondence 

The Board of Management reviewed the minutes of the previous meeting.  There 
were no matters arising.   

Principal’s Report 

The Principal updated the board on all school related matters which have 
occurred since the last board meeting 

Child Protection 

The Child Protection report was available for the board to review.  There were no 
issues to report at this meeting. 

Health & Safety Update 

The school will continue to monitor health and safety throughout the school. 

Anti-bullying 

There is nothing to report to the Board of Management at this meeting. 

Leaving Certificate Results Analysis 

Sinead Mulcahy, Deputy, presented an analysis of Leaving Certificate results 
2023-2024. 
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School Uniform proposal – Student Council 

The student council presented a Change to Uniform policy to the BOM for 
approval.  The BOM thanked the student council for the work and effort that went 
into the project and felt that they gave an excellent presentation. 

The BOM have approved the introduction of a new quarter zip fleece which will be 
an optional addition to the school uniform. 

Finance 

The Finance sub-committee held a meeting on the 8th October in advance of the 
BOM meeting.  A Finance Controls Manual has been issued by the FSSU.  
Relevant controls will be introduced in the school around finances.  The Year End 
results were made available to the BOM. 

Ethos 

The Ethos and Chaplain report, the ethos sub committee meeting (which was 
held on the 17th September and the Ethos event calendar 24-25 were all made 
available  for the BOM as information. 

 

Students, Staff and Parents 

The Online claims report for September was included for review.  The BOM 
approved 8 applications from staff members for personal leave. 

6 Suspensions were reported since the last BOM meeting. 

 

Building Update 

The building refurbishment project is almost at completion stage. The final stage 
which is currently on-going is the snagging. 



 
               A.M.D.G. 

         CRESCENT COLLEGE COMPREHENSIVE S.J. 
              DOORADOYLE, LIMERICK V94 W6W8   

 
 

Redhill Project 

Consultation will commence on the  options for the future school development.  
Designs will be presented to the DE in relation to the options.  The Design sub 
committee will be given an option to review the designs and give their feedback.  
These will also be presented to staff at the November staff meeting and they will 
also be asked to give their feedback. 

Other Business 
The Board would like to acknowledge the generosity of the staff and parents who carry out the voluntary 
work they do on behalf of the college for the benefits of it students.  

The Board offered their condolences to the family of Darragh Wheelan.  The Board 
will take this opportunity to write to the two persons that were heavily involved in 
Darragh’s care during his time in the school, one present staff member and on 
past staff member. 

Next Board meeting 

The next Board meeting will take place on Wednesday 11th December  
2024. 

 

 


